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Nathan Wessler

From: Lorna Bailey <LBAILEY@hollywoodfl.org>

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:53 PM

To: Nathan Wessler

Subject: Records request -Cell Site Simulators

Dear Mr. Wessler, 

 

This is in response to your records request dated February 28, 2014 regarding use of Cell Site Simulators. 

 

Items 1 through 7 

 

We do not possess or have purchased a cell site simulator, therefore; we do not have records in reference 

items one through seven. 

 

Item 8 

 

We do not possess records in reference to a list of criminal cases, in which cell site simulators were used. 

 

Item 9  

 

Item nine needs extensive research on a case by case basis.  We do not have any indication as to what specific 

cases are involved with cell site simulators, applications for search warrants, orders authorizing cell site 

simulators, denials of warrants or any order involving the use of cell site simulators.  Furthermore, 
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Ms. Bailey, 

 

Thank you for your email response and for your call yesterday. I look forward to receiving additional information once 

your office has processed the request. 

 


